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My name is Katie Love and I am a nurse practitioner who lives in Circleville, Ohio.  I 
write in opposition to HB 178. Allowing unlicensed people to conceal carry a lethal 
weapon in public spaces increases the chances of harm to innocent people.  It simply 
does not make sense.  
 
Please oppose HB 178 


